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My. Robert W. Grabowski
'Vice President

Finance and Administration
4100 Bast Mississippi Avenue
Suite 1100

Denver, Colorado 80246-4569

Dear Mr. Grabowski :

The Denver Division of the Federal Bureau of Investigation
has received your lettexr, with attachments, regarding matters related
to Narasimha §. Prasad and Gary L. Walkexr, who work for Demetrius Harper
doing business as DKH Enterprises. You asked for our assistance in this

matter.

We regret to infoxrm you.that we are unable to assist you in
this matter and therefore no investigation will be conducted by the
Federal Bureau of Investigation. IHowever, the FBI has made it a matter
of record. We feel this case would best be handled civilly, and have
noted that you have initiated legal .action against the company and Mr.
Harper. ‘

We hope this will help you in your gquest for a solution tec the
matter.

Sincerely yours,

RICHARD C. POWERS

Special Agent in Charge
By: : ' _

JEAN M. ANDERSEN ”
Supervisory Special Agent



